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Please don’t pass this bill as I perceive the context of this would restrict access to 

public right of ways. Accessing public sidewalks should be available for use as a 

means of movement as the name sidewalk implies. You will really strain the 

businesses already stressed to remain in the cities dealing with a high homeless 

population also the people with mobility issues trying to function in using public 

access to maneuver through a city. When given the freedom to rest anywhere you 

take away the freedom of public use of this space, alter its purpose and dismiss the 

expense for being built in the first place, and degrade the extensive improvements to 

make sidewalks ADA compliant.  


